From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Support for continuing and nurturing the LLLT program
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:02:50 AM

From: Dena Jensen [mailto:dbobenal@me.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:18 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support for continuing and nurturing the LLLT program
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Dear Supreme Court Justices:

“The elimination of the LLLT license, which was created to address access to
justice across income and race, is a step backward in this critical work. It is not
the time for closing the doors to justice but, instead, for opening them wider.” -
former Chief Justice Barbara Madsen

Rather than killing off this program, it is one that should be continued and
nurtured so that any challenges encountered in the program that could have
negative impacts on people's lives can be addressed. People certainly need low-
cost options for legal advice and services. Filling that need can help address
class, racial, and ethnic injustices. Please take action to support and empower
this program to be the best that it can be.

Sincerely,
Dena Jensen
Birch Bay, WA

dbobena@yahoo.com
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